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The following data was obtained from the Leader Dog website showing the MD19 donations 

from July 2018 through June of 2019. The data has not been updated for the first quarter 

of this Lion’s year. The data is broken down by the individual districts and totaled for 

MD19. 
 
District 
A- $ 0.00  D- $ 2,934.00  G- $ 4,801.46 
B- $ 3,750.00  E- $10,732.70  H- $ 4500.00 
C- $ 1,126.00  F- $ 8,775.00  I- $ 500.00 

Total- $37,119.16 
 
See the attached article about the seven MD19 Lions who attended the Leader Dog Summer 
Experience in August 2019. PDG Carol Whitman, ZC Debbie Mansell, 1st Vice District Governor 
Peggy Harriman, 1st Vice District Governor Ray Fujiura, and Lonnie Morse were invited along 
with 2 guests to Leader Dog Headquarters in Rochester Hills, MI. 
 


